
 

 

 

Reference: IR892 

Date issued: 5 October 2023 

Auditor correspondence – Ystradgynlais Town Council 

 I am writing to respond to your request of 8 September 2023 for: 

 “a copy of the correspondence sent to the Auditor by Ystradgynlais Town Council 

under Regulation 17(3) of the The Accounts and Audit Regulations (Wales) 2014 for 
the financial year ending April 2023.” 

Having undertaken a search, I can confirm that we do not hold information that meets 
this description. 

If you have any queries, or questions about my handling of your request, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Information Officer 

 


